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Meeting called to order at 7:37pm.
In attendance: Dave Sharff, Danielle Maute, Matt Culkin, Dave Neu, Joy Weinrich, Pat Degnan, and Glen Katz
· Swim Team Shed- In the process of applying for a permit. Waiting on survey and specs.
· Tennis Court Fence- We are in the process of getting quotes on the section of fence at opening of courts 1,2, and 3.
· C Field Backstop- Discussion began about the replacement of the C field backstop
· A Field Basketball Courts- Beginning the process of looking for replacement backboards and rims for the A Field basketball courts. Would like the project to be completed by the end of March in time for the nice weather
· Swim Team- Swim Team will be leaving the Lakeland League for this upcoming season. Brainstorming for Wednesday Night Alternatives. (mini meets, Team Building, etc.) The Coach will be returning for the upcoming season
· Women’s Volleyball- We are looking for a volunteer to Coach and run Volleyball program.
· Toddler Soccer Program Proposed- White Meadow Lake resident Matt Culkin who has 11 years experience as a Physical education teacher attended the meeting and proposed a Toddler soccer program for White Meadow Lake residents. The class is for 2-3 year olds and parents must attend with their child. Kids will bring their own ball. Class size of 10-12 per half hour session. Equipment needed: small pop up goals, hula hoops, parachute, cones, etc. Suggested April start. A unanimous vote of support was made by all in attendance. 
·  Lawn Game Tournament- Proposed corn hole, can jam, and spike ball tournament on clubhouse lawn. Possibly do it in conjunction with women’s club or another committee.

Joy Motioned to close the meeting at 8:04 and seconded by Danielle. Meeting was adjourned at 8:04.

Minutes submitted by: Glen Katz-Co-Chair
Approved by: Pat Degnan-OIC


